
Northwest Chapter

Merry Christmas, Patrons!

As the we prepare to celebrate the Christmas season, we look back with
gratitude on this past year at the Northwest Patrons. Thanks to your generous

support, the Statue of Aura restoration was completed and work on the
Bramante Staircase is nearing completion.

Looking ahead, we are excited to see what projects the 2020 Wishbook will
include, and look forward to funding more restorations in the Vatican

Museums in the upcoming year.

We once again thank you for your generous contributions, and we look
forward to another wonderful year.

Many blessings this Christmas to you and your families

Vatican Museums opens exhibit with newly restored
Renaissance Marian paintings

The Vatican Museums recently opened an exhibit featuring restored paintings
of the Virgin Mary by early Renaissance painter Carlo Crivelli. Among the

paintings featured is the above painting Madonna and Child with Saints. The
exhibit is titled "Crivelli's Gold," and will be on display at the Vatican’s

Pinacoteca Museum until January 21, 2020.

These restorations were made possible, in part, with the help of the Patrons
of the Arts. See the link below to read the full report.



Click for Full Article

Restore History...
Visit Rome Like Never Before...

If you are already a member, thank you and please
consider raising your membership to the Restorer

level if you haven’t already. If you are not a
member, please consider becoming a Patron today!

Members of the Patrons of the Arts in the Vatican Museums contribute annually
to the support and preservation of artwork 

​in the Vatican Museums.

Your membership donation is a tax deductible donation used for
restoration and conservation in the Vatican Museums.

Restorer Level: $1,200 for an individual/ $2,400 for a couple or family
Patrons Level: $600 for an individual/ $1,200 for a couple or family

Junior Level: $250 for an individual 35 years and younger
Clergy Level: $250 for members of clergy

We invite you to become a member today, if you are not already one, and
experience the satisfaction that comes from helping others enjoy the world’s

greatest collection of art.

Join Now

https://angelusnews.com/arts-culture/vatican-museums-opens-exhibit-with-newly-restored-renaissance-marian-paintings/
http://www.nwpatrons.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/NWPatronsMembershipform.pdf


Gabe Hanzeli
President, Northwest Chapter

nwpatrons@gmail.com

You are receiving this  message as  someone who has  express ed an interes t in the work of the
Northwest Chapter of the Patrons  of the Arts  in the Vatican Mus eums. Patrons  work with the Vatican
Museums  to preserve and res tore art and arti facts  in the Museums ' col lections , making beauti ful  and
s igni fi cant art access ible to museums  vis i tors . If you would l ike to be more involved or have a
question, please emai l  us  at nwpatrons@gmai l .com.
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